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Catholic Eye Candy in Los Angeles: 
St. Vincent de Paul Church 

 
During a recent visit to Los Angeles, California, this writer 

attended a weekday Mass at a beautiful, immaculately maintained 

church on the south side of downtown L.A., St. Vincent de Paul. 

Staffed by the Vincentian Fathers, it doesn’t appear that this 

church has hosted a Tridentine Mass in recent decades. Hopefully 

parish churches such as this eventually will be able once again to 

host the historic liturgy for which they were built. 
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